
Tech Tip Tuesday—March 1, 2022 

Will you be at our User’s Meeting in Las Vegas? 

As previously announced, Livery Coach will be exhibiting at the CD/NLA Show in Las Vegas on March 27-
30.  In conjunction with the show, we will be having our user meeting on Sunday (March 27th) at 4:15pm 
in Versailles 3/4.  This meeting is open to all Livery Coach clients, and we encourage you to attend, but 
we need a headcount. 

Please RSVP with the names of attendees to news@liverycoach.com.  Thanks! 

 

ZipWhip replacement 

As you know, ZipWhip is discontinuing service near the end of this year.  We have been researching 
alternatives, and have tentatively selected a replacement service.  We hope to be able to announce 
more details by the show, and will let you know more soon.  Thank you for your patience.  

 

Mobile Phone required for new contact 

With the near-universal use of mobile phones and texting, it can be extremely helpful to make sure that 
your agents ask for and enter a mobile phone number for every new contact. 

If you navigate to Setup->Maintain->System Default Configuration->Contact settings, there is a 
checkmark at the bottom, called “Mobile phone required for new contact”.  If you check that, then your 
agents will be prompted if they forget. 
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